
NOTICE 

 

2025 Proposed Budget 

 

The 2025 Proposed Budget will come before the Tulpehocken Township Board of Supervisors 

for adoption on December 11, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Tulpehocken Township Municipal 

Building located at 22 Rehrersburg Road.  The proposed 2025 Budget for Tulpehocken 

Township is available for public inspection at the Tulpehocken Township Municipal Office, 

located at 22 Rehrersburg Road during regular business hours.  The Board invites the residents of 

Tulpehocken Township to review the proposed 2025 Budget and attend the meeting.   
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